January 5, 2022

Chairman Bob Maul

Campbell County Commissioners

Dear Chairman Maul,

It is with a heavy heart that I offer my resignation from the Campbell County Board of Commissioners effective January 6, 2022. My personal situation has changed, in that my family has moved to another community to pursue their careers, and my wife, and I have chosen to follow them.

If I have learned anything over the last two years, it is that Covid is real, and it can change or even destroy your life in a very short period of time. Having lost friends and family over the last two years I have chosen to remain as close to my family as possible.

I am proud of what the Board of Commissioners has been able to accomplish in one of the most trying times in Campbell County history, or at least the last couple of generations. I will forever have Campbell County in my heart and soul as I venture off on the next chapter of my life.

I wish the Board well and thank the constituents that trusted me to help lead Campbell County over the last three years.

Sincerely,

DG Reardon

Leaven